
Readfield Trails Committee Minutes 

September 25, 2018 

Present: Nancy Buker, Ken Clark, Greg Durgin, Greg Leimbach, Rob Peale, Holly Rahmlow, Henry 

Whittemore 

Excused: Ben McIntosh, Jeanne Harris, Bob Harris 

Guest: Don Rahmlow 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 p.m. 

The minutes were approved with two abstentions from those who were absent in July. 

Greg reported that the carryover from the previous year is 1,992.68. Our current account balance is 

$1,592.70. It was approved to accept those numbers, but Greg is going to look into why we have two 

separate account numbers and how the accounts are used. 

So with a total of more than $3,600 we are looking at not putting in for budget money for next year.  

We turned the meeting over to Don Rahmlow for a review of the mapping project. We spent more than 

an hour making decisions regarding the maps. Don said he would incorporate those changes and have 

them ready for us next month. We are looking at having Robin print the maps, as it might be less 

expensive. 

Nancy reported that we received a $100 donation as a result of the kiosk envelopes that were put up over 

the summer. Greg said he will send the donor a thank-you note. 

Greg D. said there will be a dedication for the Mill Stream Dam on October 27. 

Two of the missing eggs from the Easter in August event were turned in.  

The Maranacook School kids will have a work day on October 4. The Conservation Commission will also be 

working that day, dealing with invasives. 

The Kents Hill School work day is October 23.  

Greg D. needs a load of blue stone and we authorized it. 

The next meeting will be October 23. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:56 p.m. 

 

Minutes prepared and submitted by Holly Rahmlow 


